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                                                                                                    28th June 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to inform you that we are going to increase the price of a Caterlink meal 

to £2.60 per day as from September 2022.  

We regret that this is necessary, but Caterlink have increased their cost to the school 

by 9%. This is due to rising food costs and staffing costs. I am sure you are all fully 

aware of how much food prices have increased. 

The new cost of a Caterlink meal equates to an increase of 8.33%. We hope you will 

agree that this still represents good value for a freshy cooked meal and dessert.    

The children in EYFS, Y1 and Y2 will continue to receive a Universal Free School Meal 

funded by the government. If you are in receipt of certain benefits you may be eligible 

for free school meals. If this is applicable to your circumstances, please ask for a form 

from the office. This will also benefit the school if you are eligible, as we receive extra 

funding for children receiving free school meals. 

If you have any queries or questions about this matter please do not hesitate to 

contact the school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr P Wade 

Headteacher 

                                                                     

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


